HRAY AH® RI
HH® 9999 U AR fAymr
(SCMD)

daf: scMD @Y $-0 et fadie® 27/03/2023

This has reference to the emails sent to SCMD.

It is observed that some e-mails meant for SCMD are not reaching SCMD as senders are using
incorrect e-mail ID.

It is to inform that the correct e-mail ID of SCMD is “sppd@bis.gov.in" .

All departments are requested to take note of the e-mail ID and use the same for all
communications.
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